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Please consider passing this bill
1. Oregon is not California. Speed limits to be 10 to 20 miles an hour faster than cars that are going at a very low
space.
2. The passing of this bill will encourage motorcyclists and two wheel riders. Miles per gallon is a much better for
motorcycle cycles than cars therefore better for the environment.
3. This bill will reduce road congestion because there will be less cars on the road, since the passing of the bill will
encourage more motorcycles. This will reduce the cost of maintenance for roads.
4. Some air cooled motorcycles need to keep moving even at 10 or 20 miles an hour to keep their engines cool.
5. Parking in city centers will be much easier since motorcycles are much smaller than cars.
6. A bill like this one has already been passed in most European and Asian cities.
7. Please don’t pass up this opportunity to make Oregon one of the forward thinking states in America.

Thank you,
Lawrence Dolan
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